
AMCP WG-M2 Appendix H

Liaison statement to ATNP on the development of the FRAME Mode SNDCF for VDL Mode 2

AMCP does not recommend the addition of the FRAME Mode SNDCF to the current VDL Mode 2 standards. The VDL Mode 2 systems have been implemented and are being certified with the current SARPs and detailed technical specifications. In addition, there has no substantial advantage been identified in the application of FRAME Mode SNDCF which would support a future upgrade of the SARPs and detailed technical specifications for VDL Mode 2.  If at a future time the need for optional use of Frame Mode SNDCF for VDL Mode 2 is identified, a study will be launched by the AMCP on this matter.
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